



Level 20, 175 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000

> **GPO Box 3648** Sydney NSW 2001

tel: (02) 9230 9133 fax: (02) 9223 1092

www.accc.gov.au

Our ref: 55516

← July 2017

Greg Cameron 29 Eddy Crescent Florey ACT 2615

By email: gdc99@bigpond.com

Dear Mr Cameron

Correspondence regarding Port of Newcastle

We refer to your recent correspondence to Tim Crakanthorp MP regarding the Port of Newcastle. Mr Crakanthorp has requested that we respond to your concerns.

The ACCC investigated the contractual arrangements for the long-term leases of Ports Botany, Kembla and Newcastle in 2014. The ACCC has provided you with information in relation to this matter on a number of occasions. We therefore refer you to our previous correspondence and advise that we are not in a position to provide you with further information in relation to this matter.

Please note that while further correspondence regarding this matter will be assessed, it will only be responded to if it raises a new issue. Failing this, the correspondence will be read and filed without acknowledgement or response.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Marcus Bezzi, Executive General Manager Competition, on (02) 9230 9130.

Yours sincerely

Rayne de Gruchy

Chief Operating Officer